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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND TECHNICAL 
SERVICES BY THE DEPUTY OF ST. JOHN 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 20th JUNE 2011 
 

Question 
 
Could the Minister give details of the reasons for the delay in responding to P.97/2010 ‘Recycling 
of Waste Materials: Identification of suitable sites’, which the Assembly was advised would be 
circulated by the end of April 2011, and advise when we, and the many residents of the Bonne 
Nuit area who have been waiting a considerable time to get this resolved, can expect the response 
to be released? 
 
 
Answer 
 
Jersey Property Holdings prepared a draft report which was circulated on 15th April 2011 for 
comment by the Environment and Transport and Technical Services Departments. It is hoped that 
the report will be finalised and presented to the respective Ministers for their consideration by the 
end of the month. 
 
 


